

METROPORT MEALS ON WHEELS, INC.

"Neighbors Helping Neighbors"

November 17, 2021

Metroport Rotary Club PO Box 92886 Southlake, TX 76092

Dear Friends,

We received your generous gift of \$2,100.00 on 11/15/2021, and I want you to know how very much the entire MMOW family appreciates your concern for our seniors. Many of our neighbors are facing a growing inability to cook nutritious meals for themselves.

Your donation helps MMOW provide tangible assistance that enables our participants to live independently in their own homes. Your support also provides a daily visit from a friendly volunteer, which is just as important as the food.

For 42 years, MMOW has provided meals to seniors without regard to age or ability to pay. Thanks to your generosity, we will be able to continue assisting our elderly, frail, and chronically ill neighbors without regard to their financial circumstances.

It means the world to our staff and volunteers to have friends like you help us as we pursue this mission. It also makes a world of difference to our participants.

Thank you for being one of our "neighbors helping neighbors."

Sincerely,

Mary King ⁽

Executive Director

P.S. MMOW is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization that operates independently of federal funding. In compliance with reporting requirements, we acknowledge that you did not receive goods, in whole or part, for your contribution. Please use this letter as your receipt



METROPORT MEALS ON WHEELS, INC.

"Neighbors Helping Neighbors"

December 17, 2021

Metroport Rotary Club PO Box 92886 Southlake, TX 76092

Dear Friends,

We received your generous gift of \$1,000.00 on 12/17/2021, and I want you to know how very much the entire MMOW family appreciates your concern for our seniors. Many of our neighbors are facing a growing inability to cook nutritious meals for themselves.

Your donation helps MMOW provide tangible assistance that enables our participants to live independently in their own homes. Your support also provides a daily visit from a friendly volunteer, which is just as important as the food.

For 42 years, MMOW has provided meals to seniors without regard to age or ability to pay. Thanks to your generosity, we will be able to continue assisting our elderly, frail, and chronically ill neighbors without regard to their financial circumstances.

It means the world to our staff and volunteers to have friends like you help us as we pursue this mission. It also makes a world of difference to our participants.

Thank you for being one of our "neighbors helping neighbors."

Sincerely,

Mary King

Executive Director

P.S. MMOW is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization that operates independently of federal funding. In compliance with reporting requirements, we acknowledge that you did not receive goods, in whole or part, for your contribution. Please use this letter as your receipt.